
 

Friday 1 October 
 
 

Following on from our farewell last week, sadly we say goodbye to Lynsey Wray this week.  Mrs Wray has 
proved a valuable asset to the school across a number of year groups from Foundation Stage to Y6.  Always 
providing super support to the teacher of the assigned class, she has sought to become involved in extra-
curricular opportunities too, particularly with netball.  During her time at Akrotiri, we were proud to see Mrs 
Wray qualify as a teacher and wish her the best of luck as she embarks on her new career in the UK.  Thank 
you and best wishes! 
 
For 10 lucky children in KS2, who had the opportunity to meet the Red Arrows pilots, there was a slight 
disappointment as the full experience was unable to happen due to a COIVD related incident.  However, 
getting a prime viewing spot more than made up for it, as we witnessed spectacular display in the blue skies 
above.  It will live long in the memory, I am sure. 
 
Finally, we have been inundated with high quality applications for the House Captain and Vice-Captain 
positions which I have thoroughly enjoyed reading.  Mrs Gibbs now has the applications and we will be in a 
position to make our decisions next week.  Good luck to all those who took the time and effort to put 
themselves forward – it is admirable that you have made this commitment to the school. 
 
 
   
Have a wonderful weekend, 
 
 
Ben Turner 
Headmaster 
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